
August 29, 2012
Dana Hanson

Chair, NAFA Nominating Committeer

nominees@flyball.org
Dear NAFA Nominating Committee and Flyball Community:

Please accept this letter of nomination for Kim Davis for the Board of Directors.

Kim’s background is in journalism and IT, plus she has competed in dogsports, generally, and flyball, particularly, for more than a decade.  She has served as NAFA’s webmaster since 2009; NAFA’s Can Am webmaster since 2008; and in Region 5, where she is based, she’s helped organize and run tournaments and maintain Region 5’s website, going back ten years or more.

I met Kim while I was serving on the NAFA Board.  She attended AGM and NAFA Board meetings, the better to discharge her webmaster responsibilities.  She also attended CanAm to help with organization, set up, and running the event. And, for the past three years, she has served as Chair of NAFA’s Nominations Committee.


Kim is a person on whom others depend to always do what she says she will do and to be unfailingly accurate, courteous, and fair in what she does.  She has put her actions where her words are in her support of border collie rescue in Texas, as well.


Kim may not have much name recognition, since she has not ever been one for self-promotion (the opposite).  But I would say that most of you, if you stop and think, really do know Kim through her work: It’s been Kim these past few years who’s kept the NAFA website current and informative, and Kim who spends the time and effort to follow up and make sure that happens.

Kim Davis would be a terrific addition to the NAFA Board, and I hope you nominate and elect her.







Sincerely,






Kris Pickering






Flying Colors (#168)


